
To: Conor McGrath 
Senior Planning Inspector 

From: Sinead Mclnerney 
Executive Officer 

I 

cc: 

IDate: 4th July 2012 1 
Re: Continued operation of landfilling activities and an increase in 

waste acceptance 
at Powerstown Landfill, Powerstown, Co. Carlow, 

The above mentioned case refers. 

The Board directed on 1 I t h  June 2012 that an oral hearing in relation to this 
case was not required. 

Accordingly, the local authority was invited to make a submission on the 
observations that had been received fom prescribed bodieslthird parties. 

A response was received from Carlow County Council on 3rd July 2012 and is 
attached hereunder. 

Please advise if it is considered necessary to seek the comments of the 
prescribed bodieslthird parties in relation to the attached submission from the 
local authority. 
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